
Two Rezoning Reports for submission

Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>
Thu 12/3/2020 3:44 PM
To: Pamela C. Richards <prichards@legvi.org>;Cherri Carty <ccarty@legvi.org>;Marisel Castor <MCASTOR@LEGVI.ORG>

Good morning,
Please see the reports for ZAJ-20-4 and ZAJ-20-5.
ZAC-21-1 will be sent once signed.

Regards,

Leia LaPlace-Matthew 

Territorial Planner

Department of Planning and Natural Resources- https://dpnr.vi.gov 

Division of Comprehensive and Coastal Zone Planning 

#45 Mars Hill, F'sted, VI 00840-4474 

Tel: 340.773.1082 x2241 


"Step in not because it's your role, but because you see that something needs to be done." -Author
Unknown


http://www.dpnr.gov.vi/

